
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

 

August 14, 2024- 

 

San Joaquin River Conservancy Executive 

Officer, Kari Daniska, joined Fresno City Mayor 

Jerry Dyer, City Councilmember Mike Karbassi, 

City officials, and residents for the activation 

ceremony for the newly installed traffic light at 

the intersection of Audubon and Del Mar in 

Fresno.  

The traffic light is the first step in slowing 

vehicle traffic to create safer access 

for pedestrians and bicyclists in the 

area. It also improves safe access to 

the San Joaquin River, Woodward Park, 

and the neighborhood. 

 

 The Conservancy provided funding for 

this project as part of the Fresno River 

West Eaton Trail Extension Project.  


